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PT Toba Pulp Lestari Provides Support for Streetlight Repairs in Tangga Batu Il Village

Parmaksian — In an effort to support the improvement of village facilities, PT Toba Pulp Lestari, Tbk
(TPL) has provided assistance for the repair of streetlights in Tangga Batu Il Village, Parmaksian District,
Toba Regency. This support includes repairs at six strategic streetlight points, including a crucial
location in front of the Village Health Post (Poskesdes).

The streetlight repairs are a follow-up to a request submitted by the Tangga Batu Il Village
Government. Several areas in the village were known to have insufficient lighting at night, raising
concerns about the safety and comfort of the community.

The handover of support was carried out directly by Rikky Hutabarat, PT TPL’s Public Relations
representative, accompanied by Hema Butar-butar, Community Development (CD) Officer, to the
Head of Tangga Batu Il Village, Herryanto Butar-butar, along with village staff member, Sabam Lubis.

In his remarks, Village Head Herryanto Butar-butar expressed his appreciation for PT TPL’s initiative in
addressing the village’s needs. “We extend our deepest gratitude to PT Toba Pulp Lestari for their
concern for our village. With these streetlight repairs, our community will feel safer and more
comfortable, especially at night,” said Herryanto.

Meanwhile, Rikky Hutabarat conveyed his hopes that the repaired facilities would be well-maintained
by the community. “We hope this support provides real benefits to Tangga Batu Il Village. We also
encourage the community to take care of these lights to ensure their long-term use,” said Rikky.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com



@ Toba Pulp Lestari

Press Release | Siaran Pers

This initiative reflects PT TPL's commitment to supporting local community development, particularly
in creating a brighter, safer, and more comfortable village environment. With these repairs, Tangga
Batu Il Village is now better prepared to embrace the night with greater illumination.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com



